
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) -- The Central District Water Users annual meeting will be held 

Fri., March 22 at the Super 8 Motel Conference Room in Holdrege. The meeting will 

begin at 12 noon with a steak lunch provided by the Central District Water Users. 

The featured speakers this year are State Senator Tom Carlson and J. Michael Jess. 

Carlson, a Holdrege native, will be addressing current legislative issues. Jess, former 

director of the Department of Natural Resources, who now serves as a consulting 

engineer specializing in water issues, will discuss current water issues in Nebraska. 

Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District officials Don Kraus, Mike Drain 

and Cory Steinke will also be presenting. Natural Resources Manager Drain will be 

addressing the NRD proposal to convert the Central District project to groundwater 

irrigation. Steinke will discuss 2013 water supply projections, and Kraus will report 

on Central’s recent activities. A short business meeting, including election of CDWU 

board members will follow. 

All Central irrigation customers are invited to attend. 
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